
February 22,200 I

0169

County of Santa Cruz

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

701 OCEAN STREET, 4”’ FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060

(831) 454-2590 FAX: (831) 454-2131 TDD: (831) 454-2123

ALVIN D. JAMES, DIRECTOR

Agenda: March 6,200l

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

DEFER PROGRESS REPORT ON WATER RESOURCES MANAGEMENT

Members of the Board:

On November 14, 2000 your Board accepted a status report on water resources management and
directed staff to provide a comprehensive progress report on March 6, 2001. Water resource staff
is actively engaged in following up on several issues and has not yet assembled the pertinent
information into report format. Staff therefore RECOMMENDS deferring the progress report on
water resources management until March 27, 200 1.

Sincerely,

ALVIND. JAMES
Planning Director

RECOMMENDED:

-
SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer
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